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CABINET SCRUTINY COMMITTEE

(Council Chamber - Port Talbot Civic Centre)

Members Present: 17 April 2019

Chairperson: Councillor L.Jones

Vice Chairperson: Councillor S.Rahaman

Councillors: M.Crowley, S.apDafydd, S.E.Freeguard, 
M.Harvey, N.T.Hunt, S.K.Hunt, S.A.Knoyle, 
A.Llewelyn, S.Miller, J.D.Morgan, S.Paddison, 
S.M.Penry and L.M.Purcell

Officers In 
Attendance:

S.Phillips, A.Evans, A.Jarrett, H.Jenkins, 
K.Jones, S.Brennan, C.Griffiths, C.Furlow, 
A.Fowler, C.Sim, C.Davies and T.Davies

Cabinet Invitees: Councillors C.Clement-Williams, A.R.Lockyer, 
P.A.Rees, P.D.Richards, A.J.Taylor and 
A.Wingrave

1. MINUTES OF THE PREVIOUS MEETING

That the Minutes of the previous meeting of Cabinet Scrutiny 
Committee, held on 27 March, 2019, be approved.

2. PRE-DECISION SCRUTINY

Committee scrutinised the following Cabinet items:

Corporate Plan 2019-2022

Members requested that the presentation that had been prepared in 
relation to the Corporate Plan 2019-2022 report, be circulated. 
Members were advised that should they require further clarification 
on the content to speak to either C.Furlow or N.Sparkes.
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Following scrutiny, the committee was supportive of the proposals to 
be considered by Cabinet.

Poverty Project – Low Income Families Tracker

Members discussed the underspend in the departmental budget 
(page 141, point 9 to the circulated report), and noted that this was 
due in part to movement of staff.

Officers explained that additional funding would be available for 
period poverty from Welsh Government, and that the planned review 
would highlight whether the Council’s current policies and services 
were adequate to meet the increasing demand for support services.

Following scrutiny, the committee was supportive of the proposals to 
be considered by Cabinet.

Review of Polling Districts, Polling Places and Polling Stations

Members noted a verbal amendment to the circulated report. NC1 
(Blaengwrach, Glynneath West Central Ward, page 164 of the 
circulated report) should read ‘Vale of Neath Leisure Centre’ instead 
of ‘Pensioners Hall, Glynneath’.

Following scrutiny, the committee was supportive of the proposals to 
be considered by Cabinet.

3. FORWARD WORK PROGRAMME 18/19

The committee noted the forward work programme for 2018/19.
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